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NEWS RELEASE  

For immediate release 
 

 
HALL SELECTED BY COLORADO MUNICIPAL LEAGUE EXECUTIVE BOARD PRESIDENT 

FOR BUDGET, AUDIT AND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
August 8, 2019 –Colorado Municipal League (CML) Executive Board President Elizabeth (Liz) Hensley, 
Alamosa mayor pro tem, recently selected Dale Hall, Greeley councilmember and CML Executive Board 
member, for CML’s Budget, Audit and Management (BAM) Committee. Hall joins three other appointees 
and two automatic appointees, who are Board executive officers, on the six-member committee. 
 
The BAM Committee plays a critical role in the League’s governance, and is responsible for reviewing and 
making recommendations to the Executive Board on issues related to the budget, audit, personnel 
policies, professional contracts, investment authority, membership dues schedule, and staff 
compensation ranges and fringe benefits. 
 
Additional committee members are: 

 Kathi Meyer, Steamboat Springs council president pro tem, chair (automatic appointment) 

 Robert "Bob" Widner, Centennial city attorney, vice chair (automatic appointment) 

 Larry Atencio, Pueblo councilmember 

 Robert Roth, Aurora mayor pro tem 

 Jessica Sandgren, Thornton councilmember 
 
The CML Executive Board is comprised of 21 elected officials and key municipal staff members who are 
elected by the membership at an annual business meeting. The Board is responsible for overall finances, 
management, and policy affairs of the League. CML is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization established 
in 1923 and represents the interests of 270 cities and towns.  For more information on the Colorado 
Municipal League, please visit www.cml.org or call 303-831-6411.   
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